From: Carol Steele

Sent: March 7, 2011 3:25 PM

To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Barrie Heritage Proposed Development Meeting

Dear Dawn

We are very much aware of the important meeting being held tonight (Monday, March 6} at City Hall. We
are very concerned with the issues but unfortunately we cannot attend due to another important
meeting.

David and Carol Steele

Our position on the issue is that Poplar Drive not be opened between Pine Drive and the new
development. We understand that the developer is open to having a closed road rather than an open
road.

Please provide us with any additional information from this meeting.

Carol Steele
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